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15th November 2024 

 

Dear Parents 

 

The Key Stage One/Foundation Christmas performances are fast approaching, so we thought 

we would write to explain procedures.  

 

The children are going to perform twice, on Thursday 12th December at 2.00pm and again at 

5.30pm. Both of the performances will take place at St Denys Church. The staff will take the 

children up to the church for the 2.00pm performance, dressed and raring to go! At the end 

of the afternoon performance we are happy for you to follow us back down to school and 

take your child home at 3.15pm. The children will go home in or with their costumes, so could 

you please bring them back to St. Denys Church in costume for 5.15pm, ready to start at 

5.30pm. After the evening performance, once you have informed the relevant class teacher, 

you can then take them home. If you are not staying for the performance, please return to 

collect your child(ren) at 6.30pm. The children will go home in costumes after the evening 

performance. 

 

Your tickets for each performance are attached. Tickets will be restricted to two tickets 

per performance per child. Please arrive from 1.45pm for the 2.00pm performance and 

5.15pm for the evening performance. Our primary school children will be watching the 

performance during school hours so they do not need to come to the evening performance. If 

you do not have a ticket we will not be able to let you in. If you do not require your tickets 

you could give them to another parent or please return them to the school office. 

 

We will be having a collection for the charity, Cancer Research at the end of the 

performances. FOSS will be selling tickets for our Christmas hampers in the entrance of the 

church, at £1.00 per ticket. Tickets will also be sent home with your child before the event 

for your convenience – please bring on the night with your money. You can place your ticket in 

the box corresponding to the hamper that you would most like to win. The raffle will be 

drawn after the evening Key Stage One Nativity play on Thursday 12th December. 

 

Many thanks for your assistance 

 

Emma Dickinson, Lisa Scanlon & Fay Warner-King 

Key Stage One & Foundation teachers 
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